EC366 - Survey regarding boat lengths around zone at the mark

25th February 2009
In EC364 we explained that the definition of the 'zone at the mark' has changed in the Racing Rules of Sailing (RRS) for 2009-2012. The distance is now 3 hull lengths, it was previously 2 hull lengths. However, the 'zone' around the mark can be changed in the sailing instructions to either 2 or 4 boat lengths from the mark. 
We would like to ask the organisers of Laser regattas to test the various boat length options so that we can collect feedback from regatta organisers and sailors about the  changes and the different options available. 

Please find  attached the feedback form.  We would be grateful  if you could fill it in and return  it by 31st March 2009, either by emailing it  to  office@laserinternational.org or by faxing it to +44 1326 318968 
Depending on the feedback we receive we will then decide which of the options we will apply to the major European Laser events in 2009. 

If you have any questions about this email or the Rule change, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Best regards to all.

On behalf of the European executive committee,
Jean-Luc MICHON
